From: Anne MacRitchie

To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Opposed to Northern Pass
Date: Friday, December 15, 2017 12:00:10 PM

Anne MacRitchie
7 Hillside Ave.
Exeter, NH 03833

December 15, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

Dear Ms. Monroe,

I understand the benefits of the Northern Pass project to Canadian power companies and perhaps for
other New England states, but what about the benefits to New Hampshire? | only see drawbacks
(serious ones at that) for the Granite State. Please keep our best interests at heart!

Sincerely,
Anne MacRitchie
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